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GOVERNMENT OFNATIONAL CAPITAL TERRITORY OF DELHI 
HEADQUARTERS: DELHI FIRE SERVICE: NEW DELHI-110001 

No. F.6/DFS/MS/WZ/EH/2022/ 53 Dated: 15/o9|2»22 

To 
Sh. Manish Karanwal, 

Cinepolis India Pvt. Ltd. Eating House 
Shop No. SH/3F/01, 3&4h Floor 
Pacific Mall, NSP, New Delhi- 110034. 

Sub: Regarding grant of fire safety certificate in rlo Cinepolis India Pvt. Ltd. Eating House. 
located at Shop No. SH/3F/01, 3d &4th Floor, Pacific Mall, NSP, New Delhi-110034. 

Sir, 
T his is in reference to your online application received through MHA portal vide ID-

2022072515137 regarding issuance of fire safety certificate in respect of above mentioned eating 

house running at third & fourth floor of Cinepolis Cinema premises in Pacific Mall, Netaji 

Subhash Place, New Delhi. In this regard, it is to inform you that the said eating house is located 

at part third tloor & fourth floor of Cinepolis Multiplex premises, Pacific Mall, which does 

have a valid Fire Safety Certificate. Your application for grant of fire safety certificate of the said 

restaurant will be considered only after the issuance of fire safety certificate of Cinepolis 

Multiplex premises in which your restaurant is located. 

In view of above, the application for grant of FSC is not considered at this stage & 

rejected. The occupaney of the building/premises in absence of requisite fire safety measures 

shall be at the risk and liabilities of the owner/occupier. 

hul Gar 
Director 

Copy to: 
1. The Deputy Health Officer, North Delhi Municipal Corporation, Keshav Puram Zone, 

New Delhi. 

2. The Joint Commissioner of Police (Lic.), 1" Floor, Defence Colony Police Station, New 
Delhi. 
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